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Preschool Themes 
 

Nov. 4-8  All About Families 

Nov. 11-15  Turkeys 

Nov. 18-22  History of Thanksgiving 

Nov. 25-27  Giving Thanks 

 

Toddler Themes 
The toddler classes will be learning all about families and 

giving thanks. 
 

Letters: Tt, Ff, and Vv 

Numbers: 1-5 counting and recognition  

Shapes: Circle, Diamond, Triangle  

Colors: Orange, Brown, Yellow 

Birthdays 
 

 

Jack B 11/5 

Nora B 11/5 

Savannah N 11/5 

Holley L 11/5 

Kaylie M 11/7 

Isabella D 11/11 

Siena S 11/15 

Riley H 11/18 

Mason R 11/19 

Gianna G 11/22 

Hailey Z 11/24 

Izabella M 11/29 

Miss. Nicole 11/30 

Learning Activities 

Fine Motor- Lacing, Correct 

Pencil Hold, Connectors, Legos 

Gross Motor- Dancing, 

Parachutes, Balance Beam, 

Obstacle Course 

Arts- Turkeys, Pilgrim Hats, 

Native American Headdresses, 

Crayons, Painting, Markers, 

Clay, Gluing 

Literacy- Writing Names, 

Letters Recognition, Sight 

Words, Name Recognition 

Mathematics-Patterns, 

Identify Numbers, Sorting, 

Matching, One to One 

Correspondence  

Science- Changing Weather, 

Different Types of 

Foods/Cultures 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

I’m very pleased to announce that Shannon Williams has been promoted 
to Director. Shannon has been the Assistant Director for the past 3 years.  
In the past 3 years, Shannon has helped us grow as we have expanded our 
programs with the knowledge and experience, she has gained from her 
previous experiences and education in early childhood education before Pre-
K Kids Learning Center. 
 

I am also pleased to announce that Eduviges Miller has been promoted to 
Administrator. Mrs. Miller has been the Director for the past 12 years. Mrs. 
Miller will be helping us continue to grow and enhance all our programs. 
 

Please join me in congratulating Miss Shannon and Mrs. Miller and wish 
them the best luck in their new roles. 
 

Best Wishes, 
 

Ron Miller 
Business Manager 

We will be CLOSED on  

Thursday Nov. 28th and Friday Nov. 29th  

for Thanksgiving 
We hope everyone has a wonderful Thanksgiving!!! 
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When: Sat. Dec. 14th   Price: $25 for one child 

Time: 5-9pm   $22 per child for 2 or more children 

Please let us know if your child will be attending.   

A sign-up sheet will be in the office 

All ages are invited to attend 

We would like to offer all the parents a night off.  You will  

bring your child to Pre-K Kids for a PJ party.  They will be  

provided a snack, complete a craft, play games,  

and watch a movie. 
More information about what movie and which teachers will be leading will be coming closer to the date. 

Veterans Day  
Monday Nov. 11th  

If you or anyone in your family is a veteran, 

please bring in a photo or write down a brief 

note about who it is in your family, what branch 

of the military they are/were in, and where 

they served. 

We would also like to send cards to anyone that 

is currently serving this holiday season.  If you 

know of anyone, please bring their name and an 

address and put it in the payment box. 
 

Thank you to all who have served! 

Candle Fundraiser 

Thank you everyone that participated in 

the candle sale.  We sold 490 candles!!  The 

money that we made from this sale will go 

into the classroom 

budgets. 

 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
Every year we have a special Thanksgiving 

dinner at lunch for the children.  This year 

we will be having our dinner on Thursday 

Nov. 21.  The children will be making hats, 

and the preschool classes will be eating 

lunch together in the  

lower building at long  

tables.  We will be  

talking about the  

history of Thanksgiving  

and “What are we thankful for?” 

Christmas Party  
 

We will be having our annual Christmas Party 

for the children on Wed. Dec. 18th. 
 

We are asking for $5(cash only please), so we 

can do the shopping.  By doing this we will 

prevent the children from getting their feelings 

hurt.  All the children will be receiving an age 

appropriate gift. 
 

Please turn in the gift money by Monday  

Dec. 2nd this will give us enough time to 

purchase and wrap the gifts.  We are scheduled 

to go shopping on Dec. 7th. 
 

You will only need to send the $5 if your 

child(ren) are planning to attend the day of 

the Christmas Party. 
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